
Dear Cedar Creek Community and Neighbors,

We hope this email finds you staying healthy and doing well during these unprecedented times. We are

writing to tell you about our annual Cedar Creek Elementary (CCE) Booster Club Spring Party and

Auction and ask for your support. This year, we will be hosting the party on Saturday May 8, 2021 at

6:00pm safely outdoors at the Lady Bird Johnson Wildflower Center as well as virtually so our guests

can also enjoy the celebration from the comfort of their own homes. We are writing to ask for your

support by donating an auction item or to sponsor the Wild, Wild West party and auction.

The annual Spring Party and Auction is the year’s biggest fundraiser for the Cedar Creek Booster Club

and helps to fund important school projects and teacher’s needs not covered by state funding. This

year’s theme is the Wild Wild West and we are encouraging our guests to dress up inspired by your

vision of what the wild wild west means to them! This is always a wonderful evening of building

community and having fun with other awesome CCE parents while supporting our school.

The funds raised during this event will benefit Cedar Creek Elementary directly. This year we are raising

money to upgrade the basketball court and four-square area which will further our commitment to

provide safe and engaging outdoor learning experiences for our students. Please consider supporting the

revamp of our outdoor education spaces today.

We encourage families and businesses to help build our fundraising efforts by contributing to our auction

and raffle prize baskets or sponsoring the event. To sponsor or contribute gift items, gift cards and

experiences of all kinds please fill out this google form or contact us at the email below. As a sponsor of

the event, your name or the name of your business will be published online and at the event to over 300

CCE families. The deadline for donations and sponsorships is Wednesday, April 22nd. We welcome

donations of all sizes and types and all donations are tax-deductible. We are forever grateful for our

generous families, local businesses and sponsors who support CCE on an annual basis!

Kind Regards,

CCE Auction Committee

Lee Carnes (mom to Chloe, 5th grade) & Christi Dammert (mom to Daniel & Celeste, 5th grade)

CCEwildwildwest@gmail.com

https://cedarcreekboosterclub.membershiptoolkit.com/login-form?r=%2FOpen_Forms
https://cedarcreekboosterclub.membershiptoolkit.com/login-form?r=%2FOpen_Forms
https://www.google.com/forms/about/
mailto:CCEwildwildwest@gmail.com

